
Contact Us

VFWParkway-ProvidenceHwy-RecreationalAccessPlan.com

jrosenberger@dedham-ma.gov

Come learn more about the project and 
discuss the proposed preferred recreation 
concept for this area. 

June 7, 2022

6:30 pm - 8:00 pm

This virtual meeting will take place via Zoom. 
RSVP using the information below. A Zoom 
link will be sent to all those that RSVP.

Virtual Event

VFW /
Providence 
Hwy
Recreation
Access Study

The Town of Dedham is seeking 
to develop a community vision 
for the recreational access 
and use of lands adjacent to 
the Charles River, Providence 
Highway and VFW Parkway.  
Tune in to listen, learn, tell 
us your thoughts, and help 
develop a recreational plan for 
this corridor!

Community  
Meeting #2

http://VFWParkway-ProvidenceHwy-RecreationalAccessPlan.com

	Button 2: 


